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HCL Regional Container Lines Public Company Limited

TRANSLATION
Ref No. RCL 019/2019 August 20", 2019

Subject: Acceptance of new vessels
To: The President
The Stock Exchange of Thailand

With reference to inform of 2 vessels acquisition as Ref. No. RCL 016 /2015
dated November 5", 2015, RCL would like to inform that the 2 new vessels were
accepted the delivery, namely "M.V. Lalit Bhum" and " M.V. Makha Bhum" on the
1*tand 12" August 2019 respectively.

Please be informed accordingly,
Yours faithfully,

(company’s seal) signed

(Mrs.Suporn Amnuaypan)

Company Secretary

Company Secretary Unit
Tel : 02-2961076

127/35 Ratchadapisek Road, 30th Floor, Panjathani Tower, Chongnonsee, Yannawa, Bangkok 10120 Thailand. Tel. (02) 2961096-97 Fax : (02) 2961098



